THE GUAM PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Guam Public Utilities Commission [PUC] will conduct a special business meeting, commencing at 6:30 p.m. on December 2, 2021, Suite 202, GCIC Building, 414 W. Soledad Ave., Hagatna.

The following business will be transacted:
Agenda

1. 
Call to Order

2.
Approval of Minutes of October 28, 2021

3.
Guam Power Authority 


•
 GPA Docket 20-09, Ratification of Preliminary Order by Chairman 
`
 Johnson Suspending the Effectiveness of GPA Net Metering 


 Program Interconnection Policy AP-072, ALJ Report, and 

 

 Proposed Order

        
•
 GPA Docket 22-02, Petition for Approval of Procurement of the 


 Performance Management Contract [PMC] for the Management, 


 Operation and Maintenance of the GPA Fuel Farm Bulk Storage 


 Facility, ALJ Report, and Proposed Order


•
 GPA Docket 22-03, GPA’s Filing for FY21 APPROVED 



 CONTRACTS & OBLIGATIONS (for Informational Purposes 


 Only)

4.
Guam Waterworks Authority


•
GWA Docket 22-03, Petition to Approve Contract 




Amendments with Duenas, Camacho and Associates Inc. to 


complete Phase 3 Tank Inspection and Repairs, District Metering 


and Pressure Zone Realignment, Deep Wells GAC System 



Installation and Rehabilitation, and Waterline Replacements, ALJ 

Report, and Proposed Order


•
GWA Docket 22-04, Petition to Approve Contract Change Order 


No. 2 with Giant Construction Corp. for the Tai Road/S-13 and 


Canada-Toto Loop/Blas Street Waterline Replacement Project, ALJ 

Report, and Proposed Order

5.
Administrative Matters



•
PUC Financials

6.
Adjournment

Due to the current public health emergency, all persons attending the meeting will be required to wear masks.  Social distancing protocols will be observed.  Further information about the meeting may be obtained from the PUC’s Administrator Lou Palomo at 472-1907. The meeting will be broadcast live on the PUC website at guampuc.com. Those persons who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids, or services to attend the meeting should also contact Ms. Palomo.

This Notice is paid for by the Guam Public Utilities Commission
